Julie Cross

From: Webmaster

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 11:22 AM

To: Yolo County 2021 Redistricting

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* 2021 Redistricting Comment

2021 Redistricting Comment

Submission #: 1289466

Submission Date: 11/09/2021 11:21

Survey Time: 48 minutes, 41 seconds

You have a new online form submission.
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Name

Phone

Email

Comment
See attached letter
Attachment

Letter to Board of Supevisors.docx

Section Break

Thank you,
Yolo County

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.
[THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE YOLO COUNTY. PLEASE USE CAUTION AND VALIDATE THE AUTHENTICITY OF

THE EMAIL PRIOR TO CLICKING ANY LINKS OR PROVIDING ANY INFORMATION. IF YOU ARE UNSURE, PLEASE CONTACT
THE HELPDESK (x5000) FOR ASSISTANCE]



November 9, 2021

Dear Board of Supervisor,

| want to first thank you for the work you will be doing as you look at redistricting our county. My
name is | 2nd | am a long time resident of Knights Landing. As a rural resident, |
strongly urge you to consider Map 5. Map 5 holds true to the needs of rural communities and
keeps Woodland as our community of interest. Knights Landing residents go into Woodland to
work, shop and our children go to Jr. High and High school in town. | do not believe that putting
all rural towns together will be beneficial. On the contrary, towns like Knights Landing will lose
resources and its voice. | personally have seen a change with Supervisor Barajas. He, in his
short term, has made more changes than we have seen in years past! He has created an
atmosphere in which we have a voice and know we are being heard.

Again, thank you for your time and consideration of Map 5.

Sincerely,
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